
On behalf of myself and my fellow Governors, I am delighted to welcome you to Deyes High 
School, part of the Lydiate Learning Trust. 
  
I hope the website gives you an insight into our vision to Engage, Enable and Empower all 
our students. 
  
Deyes High School has a long and established tradition of working with the community to 
embed a culture of achievement and improving the life chances of our students and the 
wider community. We are delighted to be the local school of choice over the years.   
  
Our committed staff working across the school provide the environment to improve 
attitudes to learning, leading to excellent opportunities for personal development as well 
as academic achievement.   This year we celebrate the excellent achievement of our 6th 
Form students, all of whom progressed to their choice of University, Employment or 
Apprenticeship.         
  
As Governors, we are proud to work alongside the Headteacher Ms. Beaney, her leadership 
team, the wider Trust, parents and carers to support and encourage continuous 
improvement thus delivering the best possible outcomes for our students.  
  
Our new state-of-the-art school building is Net Zero carbon and offers excellent teaching 
and learning facilities and extensive outdoor and sports space. The new building is 
designed to provide the best 21st century learning environment, designed to ensure we 
meet education, skills and employment needs.  We have also fully refurbished the 6th Form 
Center – College @Deyes to ensure a high-quality, post 16 learning experience.  
  
We want our students to not only receive an excellent education but to boost their 
experiences by developing real-world knowledge and skills that help them thrive in 
whatever they choose to do when they leave school. 
  
Excellent education and positive overall experiences will provide the building blocks to 
improve our students' and our community’s future. 
  
Hooshang Rahmani 
Chair of AGC 
 
  
 


